FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could you advise me of the following information for the 2023/24 financial year:

This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain. 

Our published draft accounts, can be found on this web page Statement of accounts (leicester.gov.uk)
The total amount the council raised in council tax - see page 142

The total amount the council received in central government grants - see page 58

The amount the council paid in employer contributions to the Local Government Pension scheme - see page 124

The total amount that the council paid in interest on its debts - see page 56

Could you also please advise me of the total level of all debt owed by your council at the end of the 2023/24 tax year - see page 25
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
